
NYCC November 14, 2017 
 
New Business Item: 
 
TO REDUCE THE SPEED LIMIT ON ALL LOCAL STREETS IN WARD 15 TO 
 A CONSISTENT 40KM/H. 
 
It is recommended that: 
  
1.  North York Community Council reduce the speed limit from 50 km/h to 40 km/h on all local roads 
within the boundaries of Ward 15, excluding those roads that bound other wards or Community Council 
areas. 
  
2. North York Community Council authorize the appropriate City staff to take the necessary action to 
implement the foregoing reduction in the speed limit, including the introduction of the necessary Bills to 
the North York Community Council. 
  
3. Transportation to report back by April 2018 with staff recommendations as to whether to lower the 
speed limit to 40 km on any or all of the Collector and minor Arterial roads within Ward 15.   
 
Summary 
 
Ward 15 residents call in increasing numbers about their growing concerns over motorists driving above 
the local speed limit causing concern for pedestrian safety, particularly children and seniors. The 
implementation of the 40 km/h speed limit on all local roads within Ward 15 will address residents' safety 
concerns. 
  
Transportation Services recommends the approval of a 40 km/h speed limit as indicated in a policy 
adopted by the Works Committee report in 2002.   
               
Attachment: 
 
https://www1.toronto.ca/City%20Of%20Toronto/Transportation%20Services/Road%20Classification%2
0System/Files/pdf/2012/Ward%20Maps/ward15.pdf 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Josh Colle, Councillor, Ward 15, Eglinton-Lawrence 
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